
 
July 11, 2023 

 

 

To,                                                                                                   

Listing Compliance Monitoring Team 

BSE Limited, 

P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai -400001, India 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

  

Sub: Reply to discrepancies in Financial Results – Email dated July 10, 2023 

Ref: Nyssa Corporation limited (BSE- Scrip code: 504378) 

 

In context to the above and in response to your email dated July 10, 2023, we would like to 

inform you that: 

 

1. The Company has already filed Standalone Financial Result signed by Mr. Prasanna 

Shirke, the Whole-Time Director of the Company. Due to typo error the designation was 

mentioned as “Director” instead of Whole-Time Director. We have rectified the same and 

enclosed herewith for your record.  

 

2. The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to the various 

stakeholders. We are hereby assured that we will take care the things in future 

submission. In view of the above, we humbly request you to take our aforesaid reply in 

your record.  

 

For this act of kindness, we shall ever be grateful.  

 

Thanking You, 

 

 

For Nyssa Corporation Limited 

 

 

Nikita Poddar 

Company Secretary 
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